
LITTLE BUDWORTH W.I. AUGUST  NEWS 

 

President Beryl Worrall welcomed everyone to our August meeting. 

There was a wide range of correspondence to be dealt with and items of note included our 

previous meetings being mentioned in the Cheshire News, together with a photograph of 

Beryl helping with the catering at the Royal Cheshire Show and a mention of Sandra Farr’s 

3rd prize in Class 2A and Anne Hall organising a County Cycle Ride around Delamere 

Forest. 

The Forest Group meeting is on the 9
th
 October at Tarporley Community Centre.  The Forest 

Group will be celebrating its 70
th
 Birthday with a meal and entertainment being provided by 

the Vale Royal Singers. Tickets are £10.00 and are available from Barbara Read. 

I know it is only August when typing this but two dates for your diary are the Forest Group 

Christmas Carol Service on Monday 11
th

 December at St. Helen’s Church, Tarporley and our 

own Christmas dinner on the 13
th
 December at Vale Royal Abbey.   

With the business part of the meeting dealt with we went on to our fun activity evening, 

Indoor Curling.  All I can say is, it is not as easy as it looks and if they do make it an Olympic 

Sport we will have to practise more if we want to get in the British team! The winners on the 

night were Kathryn Chesters, Helen Chrimes and Angela Wilson. 

The evening was rounded off with refreshments being served by Anne Hall and Sandy 

McKnight. 

There will be no meeting in September as we will be going to the Empire Theatre in 

Liverpool to see Cilla’s Story.   

The next meeting will be on Wednesday 11
th

 October at 7.30pm when Rosemary Gilbert will 

be showing us the art of Sugar Paste Decoration, just in time for us to decorate our own 

Christmas cakes, or maybe not.   Yes, I know, yet another Christmas mention. 

As always, visitors are most welcome to come along to any of our meetings.   

 

 

  


